
Rural and Northern Education Funding 

As part of its plan to strengthen rural and northern education, the Ministry of 

Education announced on June 28, 2017 (Memo 2017: B09) a Rural and Northern 

Education supplement of $20 million as an enhancement to the Grants for Student 

Needs (GSN). The funding allows school boards to further improve education for 

students in rural communities. 

For 2023-2024, The Northeastern Catholic District School received an in-year allocation 

of $ 178,739. 

A total of $475,136 was brought forward from prior years’ unspent allocation. 

The total allocation available for the 23-24 school year was $653,875. 

Of the total allocation of $653,875 available for the 2023-2024 school year, $97,524 was 

spent, deferring $556,351 to the 2024-25 school year. 

Funding was expensed as follows: 

Elementary Schools  Total 

Aileen Wright English Catholic School $41,231 

English Catholic Central School $56,293 

 


